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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public 
in locating a missing runaway juvenile.  Destiny Ware was last seen on May 25, 
2008 leaving the Covenant House Facility without permission.  The Covenant 
House is located at 733 Breakers Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida. 
 
Destiny is a black female, d.o.b. 11/27/1993, 5’4”, and approximately 125 
pounds.  She may have braided hair.  The police department has received 
information that Destiny may have traveled to the Miami area.  We have been in 
contact with her family; however, we have been unable to reach the father since 
late July.  New investigative information has come to light, which has led us to 
ask the public for their assistance. 
 
Anyone with information is encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department at 954-828-5700 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-
TIPS.  
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